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We are finishing projects that were included in our insurance claim, including the last two hvac 
units at Minico, the special-order McQuay unit at Rupert, and flooring at the school nutrition 
warehouse (June 1). Some units have a fire sensor underneath and need to be inspected by Delta 
Fire.

I met with Jason, Anthony, and Michele to discuss levy projects. Last year we really curtailed 
spending across all departments, as finances were a mess. We discussed getting projects done 
from the last levy. Most of those projects are now in progress or waiting on bids.

Negotiations went very well. We are looking at moving everyone two steps; one for current year, 
plus restoring the frozen year. Moving to state insurance was also negotiated. The agreement will 
be shared with the Board once ratified by MCEA.

As an FYI, I am discussing with Daryl and Katie about the possibility of moving to CEP for 
school meals. As of right now, it doesn’t appear to be feasible to most schools other than 
possibly Mt. Harrison, Minidoka Jr. High, and the preschool.


